
Future of the Würzburg location

Brose location Würzburg

Würzburg/Bamberg (08. May 2025)  On Thursday, May 8, Raymond Mutz, Executive
Vice President Drives, presented the current status of the analyses on the closure of
the Würzburg location against the background of the planned concentration of the
three Franconian Brose locations Coburg, Bamberg/Hallstadt and Würzburg at the
Administrative Board meeting of Brose SE.

The Administrative Board agreed to continue the Würzburg location provided that
agreements are reached with employee representatives and the public sector that lead to
internationally competitive location costs and an economically viable overall concept in
Würzburg.

"This is a good basis for conducting constructive negotiations with the works council and
IG Metall," explains Raymond Mutz. "I am also talking to the State Chancellery and the
Bavarian Ministry of Economic Affairs about the possibility of state subsidies."


